Peggy Spiegler Melanoma Research Foundation, with Gaslight Mystery Theater, is holding a Murder
Mystery Dinner on April 21, 2012 from 7-midnight and you are cordially invited.

This event includes a Murder Mystery with dinner and open bar at The Mansion in Voorhees, NJ. The
person that successfully solves the mystery will win a prize package currently valued at over $2000.00.
Tickets are $150 pp and proceeds benefit melanoma research. If you choose to become a VIP
sponsor($1000 donation) you will receive 2 tickets to the event and you will also be able to participate in
a VIP Blackjack Tournament taking place from 7:30-8:15. Each VIP participant competes with $500 of
play money to start and the winner will receive their choice of spa services at Suede Salon and Spa plus
other beauty gifts OR a sports package with 4 Philadelphia Phillies dugout seats for a 2012 game plus
limo transportation to and from the game. The second place VIP finisher will receive the package
declined by the winner of the Blackjack Tournament.

Please check out the website of the Peggy Spiegler Melanoma Research Foundation(www.PSMRF.org)
which is a 501(c)(3) non profit organization. Any ticket purchases or donations are deductible to the

fullest extent allowed by law and you will be helping a charity that is very close to my heart.

As you may know, my son Chris , who is 29 years old, is currently receiving treatment for Stage IV
melanoma at the University of Chicago Medical Center. | will be dedicating my efforts to raising funds to
find a cure for Chris and others like him battling this disease. Chris is my baseball traveling partner, and,
like the Phillies we follow, is the best at what he does. In Chris’ case that is being my beloved, brave,

wonderful son.

Please join us in having a good time and raising money for a good cause. If you wish to purchase tickets
please send a check for $150 per ticket made out to PSMRF to:

Gary Schenk

1040 Kings Hwy N. Suite 402
Cherry Hill, NJ 08034

Tickets will be mailed in early 2012.

If you have any questions regarding this event please contact me at (856)236-6244 or email me at
dogodalal@aol.com and | will be happy to provide any information needed. Please act quickly as we

have a limited number of tickets remaining.
Thank you for your support and | hope to see you at The Mansion on April 21, 2012.

If you wish to make a donation, but can not attend the Murder Mystery event, please click the “donate

now” button on the home page.



